
Project Update 
2013 Road & Drain Improvements Project 

 
 
Date: 09/06/13 
 
This week, the Contractor completed striping on various streets and substantially 
completed the work on the entire project. During next week they will be working on the 
few remaining punch list items.  

 
This will be the last Project Update posted for this project. At this time I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you for all your cooperation and patience during the 
construction. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 284-1951.   
 

Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 


